
 

 

 

  

275 Webbers Creek Road 

PATERSON NSW 2421 

20 November 2016 

 

To:- 

DEPARTMENT of PLANNING 

Re:Development Application by Buttai  Gravel Martins Creek Quarry 

There are a number of reasons that I object to the development application put forward by Buttai 

Gravel and because I am not personally effected by the quarry operation other than the number of 

trucks running through our village that I treasure and visit once and sometimes twice a day. 

When Buttai Gravel bought the lease to operate the quarry everyone involved new that one of the 

conditions of operate was that 70% of the product was to be transported out by rail. 

This condition and others have been totally ignored by the operator causing so many people in the 

district untold hardship and …………beyond ………. 

I personally resent the attitude of the owner of Buttai Gravel in putting forward the proposed DA for  

further development of the quarry and the statement made by Mr. Mingay at a meeting I attended 

that if you don’t like it move out. 

I can only repeat I totally object to the DA being put forward and request the Department to reject 

this DA and hold the Company to the current limit that they bought the lease and the condition that  

70% of the product will be transported by rail. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Robert C. Betts 

 

 


